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The management group of the Friends of Emroyd continue to meet and have 

been on site a couple of times with the Parish Council to review the work 

done regarding the new track. We are also looking at how the finishing 

touches to the works can be undertaken such as wildflowers on the banking 

around the track in the field, a gate by the field and a memorial for the 

warhorses lost in World War I. 

 

Aspire-igen, an organisation which supports young people, will continue to 

do hands-on work in Emroyd to help keep back the growth of saplings where 

areas have been trimmed back.  

 

Next work session – SUNDAY 19 NOVEMBER 2017 

 

We meet at Middlestown Cemetery gates at 10 am. This month’s work will 

be primarily hedge laying down the west of the field area adjoining the 

farmer’s field. If you would like to join us please come appropriately dressed 

for the task and if you do have any suitable NON POWERED equipment such 

as hand held equipment, eg a saw, please bring it with you. 

 

Another work session for your diary and lunch in The Little Bull is 

SUNDAY 17 DECEMBER.  

 

Hope to see you soon. 


